
8 August 2023
Address Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances in the Environment

To the EPA,

Global warming is affecting our rivers,  our Great Lakes and the earth’s oceans. We our long 
overdue to state that PFSAS are hazardous chemicals. We need to eliminate them right now 
and hold individuals and companies accountable for their use and dispersion. The earth and its 
water’s health is directly responsible for human health. The knowledge of toxic pollutants must 
be addressed. CERCLA is the law that can help bring attention and remediation to them. 

As a GREENING EDUCATION Partner of UNESCO, Our non profit NEXT.cc, STEA by DESIG 
ELearning works to making everyone climate change literate . Life on earth needs clean air, 
water, and energy. 

If we know something is bad we mut stop its use. I suppport the EPA in addressing this  offense 
to our health. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Nelson Keane, FAIA

lkeane@SAIC.edu


